7. CORRESPONDENCE

The following correspondence was tabled:

. Email from Chris Shields regarding the new Papanui Youth Facility

. The Styx newsletter

. Letter from Ecan to all Northwood, Styx Mill and Willowbank residents
. Email from Annette Buxton re opening of new Brooklands tennis court

. Aquatic facilities plan FAQs
. Email from Peggy Sykes

. Memo from John Filsell regarding Jellie Park redevelopment

. Minutes from Community Board Conference 2009 Organising Committee from 1 December
2006

. Email from Clive Smith regarding Northwood Residents' Association AGM

. Media release regarding vandalism at St Albans Park paddling pool

. Emails from R J & E J Willmott regarding Marshlands Road development

. Email and letter from Maurice Dale regarding proposed retail development at 201 Marshlands
Road

. Email from Heather Cox regarding Hussey Road

. Email from Catherine McDonald and update from Community Support Unit

. Email from R A Duckworth and R A Graham regarding Marshlands Road development

. YWCA update
. Email relating to Mr Tucker/safety at Northfield Road

. Letter from J C Shirley regarding Roosevelt Avenue and adjacent roading issues

. Email from Norm Withers regarding footpaths in Darroch Street

. Thank you letter from Te Papanui Trust

. Agenda for the Christchurch Area Committee, Brian Jenkins' report update, Metro system
update.

The Board received the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the
appropriate staff for response where appropriate.
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Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


